As residents of Sherwood Forest we are definitely against the imposition of sidewalks to
the residents of Friars Way, Abbey Rise and Doncaster Place. The character and
community closeness is dependant on the history of large trees and quiet streetscapes.
There is no need to rip apart this community- a complete waste of funds and effort. It
was never the original plan or design of this neighborhood which has demonstrated a
close community focus over the years.
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26 Linksgate Road



